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SUBJECT: VOTE YES: 2556 to protect employees 

  

 MESSAGE: Dear lawmakers, 

  

 Please SUPPORT HB 2556. This bill would require deductions on paystubs to be 

explained in plain language. HB 2556 ensures that workers will receive a paycheck 

that clearly explains any deductions in pay, and the amount deducted.  

  

 Many Oregonians live paycheck to paycheck, and a mistake on their paycheck could 

mean the difference between making rent or not. With paycheck readability, workers 

can better understand and advocate for fair and correct wage allocations.  

  

 This is a good bill and should pass. 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: Nelva Lee Johnson 


